
McClave School 

Photo Permission 
 

 

Dear Parents; 

Many of the teachers at McClave have their own web sites, and like to include photographs of activities.  

Our web sites are used to support our classroom instruction, to communicate with parents and 

students, and for fun and motivation.  We have the capability of uploading pictures of students.  

However, we would like to be sure that we have parental permission to upload them to the site.  There 

will be not personal information in the caption or on the pictures.  All of the pictures will have to do with 

classroom experiences, or extracurricular experiences.  The intent is to show your child, and our school, 

in a positive way. 

 

You can get to them through our school web site – www.mcclaveschool.org 

 

 

 

Student Name____________________________________ may appear in classroom and extracurricular 

photos on school sponsored websites for the school year dated below. 

 

_______________________________________________ _____________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature     Date 
 

http://www.mcclaveschool.org/

